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Issue 96, 20th May 2022 

Weekly Wrap-Up Newsletter   

The weekly wrap- up newsletter is a platform to  link and update staff and project stakeholders on the 

happenings in all Project Implementation Units (PIUs) and Project Management Unit (PMU) on the pro-

gress of  projects CAUSE implemented in various communities  of Honiara, Guadalcanal (areas outside 

of town boundary), Auki, Gizo, Noro and Munda.  

 

In two weeks time the Noro CBD jetty will be completed. At present workers are working on the installation of bearers. In 

the coming week they will do the decking and following on will be work on the lower decking. So far incoming travellers 

from  various near by Islands are pleased to see such development and cannot wait to use the improved facilities.  

Noro CBD Jetty completing soon 

Noro small Baru - Footpath  

The 150 meters footpath at small Baru of Noro is shaping up well. At the  

moment workers are working on the form work ahead of concrete pouring next 

week. 

Gizo - ISDT batch 32 

The ISDT batch 32 trainees of Gizo this week received their certificated. The 

certificates now qualified them to take up short term employment jobs with Gizo 

PIU. 



News/ Announcements. 

1. Prime Minister Hon. Manasseh Sogavare has expressed his overwhelming joy to officiate the launching of the country’s own Computed Tomography (CT) 

scanner some 40 years after the nation’s Political independence.  

2. The Correctional Service of Solomon Islands (CSSI) has embarked on a revitalized campaign to promote and raise awareness on the importance of giving 

released prisoners a ‘second chance in life. 

3. Solomon Ports has the won the ‘International Association of Ports Habours’ Sustainability Awards 2022 in Vancouver, Canada th is week on Wednesday 

17th at the IAPH World Ports Conference.  

Work on the ablution block at the JF Kennedy stadium in Gizo is progressing well. 

Foundation work has been completed now they move on the stage.  

Progress JF Kennedy Ablution Block  

Kiluufi Hospital wash Bay 

The newly installed wash station at Kiluufi hospital is now in use. Patients 

acknowledge and thanked the project for facilities as it helps them a lot whilst in the 

hospital area.  

Drainage on completed concreted roads 

Work on the drainage on the recently completed roads in Chipuchao, Lai and 

Tehamurina in the central Honiara is ongoing. There will be proper drainage 

systems on these new concreted roads to allow water to flow freely during 

bad weathers.  

Work on the climate resilience road in the Kukum Tanuli will resume in 

the coming weeks. The contractor is waiting testing with MID and they 

will mobilise to do form work thereafter. 

Climate Resilience at Kukum/ Tanuli 


